
 

  November  2012
TidBits: 
Our old friend from Africa, 
Abubakar Jawara will be 
bringing marvelous treasures 
to our November meeting. 
Beads in glass and metal, 
new and antique, and any 
number of surprises are all 
among his wares. You don't 
want to miss it!

...on a related subject, 
Thank You to members for 
supporting our traveling 
vendors! Your purchases make 
it worthwhile for them to 
return to us with tempting 
goodies we can't get
 anywhere else.

It's Election Time...
Come  cast a vote for your 
ECBS board members at the 
meeting:
President: Cassandra Brahan
Vice Pres.: Eleanor Cutts
Treasurer: Carolyn Jones
Secretary: Mary Jordan 
Program Chair: Allida Webb
Hospitality: Naita Peschel
Newsletter: 
Meredith Hartsfield

 

General Meeting November 19, 2012 
Basic Color Theory Class- 

“Decorate Your Life With Color”
   Autumn is the perfect time to unravel the mystery of color 
theory with the lovely Lynn Burris. This class will provide you 
with tools to effectively create color combinations that will 
build confidence in color selections. Vocabulary terms will be 
introduced, along with hand-out material. Bring beaded items 
(necklace/bracelet) for color comparison. Additional things you 
might need to bring:

Task light, Pen and/or pencil, Readers and/or magnifier.
A 12-station color wheel will be available for purchase:
Small 5 1/8” $5.00, Large 9 ¼” $7.00

          It's Showtime!!....almost
   Our ECBS winter show is fast approaching. Can't wait to see 
the wonderful work our member vendors will have to offer! 
Set-up begins from 2-5pm on Friday, Nov.30, and on Saturday 
morning at 7. Please be completely set up and open for biz at 
9am. Be sure to bring your receipt books, change, extension 
cords and power strip and tablecloths that reach the floor. Don't 
forget your tax license, and if you don't have one we will 
provide you with paperwork for the tax man. Beverages and 
lunch may be purchased from the church.

We are always looking for volunteers to help with the show. If 
you are one of those hearty volunteer types and have time to 
give, please call Mary Jordan at 982-7633

           

           Looking Forward to Retreat
Bead retreat class info, project samples and photos will be 

available at the meeting to aid everyone in their class selections. 
Be sure to check out all the wonderful things you can learn in 

February 2013 at our bead retreat.



 
                    


